
 

 

BULLETIN #010 
Industry Survey – Vehicle for Hire Strategy                                December 2023 

   

Your opinions are important to us. We want to make it as easy as possible for you to share your 
feedback and tell us what changes you would like to see. 

We know your time is valuable. We have created a short survey to collect your thoughts on some key 
focus areas that will inform the development of a Vehicle for Hire strategy. This strategy will be 
reported to City Council in early 2024.  

This survey will close at 4 p.m. MST on January 12, 2024. It is available in the following languages: 
Amharic, Arabic, English, French, Hindi, Punjabi, Somali and Urdu. Access to the survey can be found 
by clicking this link: https://calgaryca.questionpro.ca/vfhdec2023 or by using the QR code below: 

 

If you have any questions, please contact vfhengagement@calgary.ca This communication is 
translated into Amharic, Arabic, French, Hindi, Punjabi, Somali and Urdu. Click here to view the 
documents. 

Thank you for your participation and feedback. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Cory Porter 
Deputy Chief, Vehicle for Hire 
Public Vehicle Standards 
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